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GENERAL MEETING 

Wednesday, April 15, 2015 
5:30-8:30 PM 

Parasol Community Bldg. 
948 Incline Way 

Incline Village, NV 
 
 
Hi Ladies!   This month we will NOT have a General meeting as we have the annual AAUW InterBranch 
Meeting hosted by the Incline Branch. 
 
Dinner is $30.00. Please RSVP by April 12th to Abby Kirst at Sunhog4 @aol.com  OR. Barbara Pulver  at  
Barbeaauw@gmail.com.  Have a GREAT time! 
 
 

BOARD MEETING 
 
No board meeting in April. 
 

 
PRESIDENTS MESSAGE 
Dear Members,  
April is approaching and our AAUW year is starting to wind down but our members have lots to do before 
we begin enjoying those sunny summer days. Specifically, we are working on organizing our Board for 
the coming year. AAUW has been uniting women since 1881. We have created opportunities for 
advancing equity for women and girls. As an organization we have supported Tech Trek and inspired 
girls to dream, learn and become more. With these goals in mind, we would appreciate your stepping up, 
getting involved and helping to make our club as fun, successful and rewarding as it has been for years. 
Our organization is going forward in 2016 because of the members who are taking action and working 
hard to form a Board. We need to thank them and we need your help for the upcoming year. Please 
volunteer if you can.  
 
Show your support for AAUW by attending the Interbranch Dinner on April 15th at 5:30 at the Parasol 
Building (948 Incline Way) in Incline Village. The program is ‘Women in Technology’ by speaker Fred 
Lokken. The cost is $30.00 payable at the door. Please send your reservations to Abby Kirst by email 
sunhog4@aol.com by April 12th. Also, please remember that if you make a reservation and do not show 
up you will be expected to pay for your dinner.  But, be sure NOT to miss it because the caterers do an  
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amazing job and the food is always wonderful. I encourage you to join me at this fun event. Hoping to 
see you soon.  

Susie | 775.831.9438 |susan@lynnes-parks.com 

   
 
 
INTEREST GROUPS 
 
  
BOOK GROUP 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Book Group is reading "Orphan Master's Son" by Adam Johnson, 
recommended by Trudy Lesem, at the Tuesday, April 28th meeting at Terry 
Yagura's, 440 Estates Drive in Tahoe Vista. There is no facilitator for this 
meeting…it is Do-It-Yourself!   We will have some information regarding the author 
from Linda Schwoob.   There are discussion questions at the end of the book, so 
check those out.   This is a very interesting book, and we’re sure the discussion 
will flow with very little effort.  Gisela Steiner will provide light refreshments.   
Please bring your lunch as we meet at 12 noon and let Terry know if you will be 
there:  530 546-4602 or tsy1648@att.net.  For further information or if you have 
any questions, please email carolceyre@aol.com.  We look forward to seeing you 
at Terry's. 
Book Group Co-Chairs, Carol Eyre and Martha Cirata 

  
 
BRIDGE 
MARATHON 
 
 
 
 

 
We only have 2 more months to play the remaining participants in the Bridge 
Marathon that some couples have not played yet.  Enjoy arranging and playing at 
your convenience.  Next month we will announce the time and  location of the fun 
Bridge group play and awards night.  Here’s to good cards and play.  Enjoy.  
Sue DeVoe 530-546-5120 Rose Orenstein 530 546-2559 

 
 
GOURMET   

 
 
 
 
 

 
April/May starts a new quarter for our gourmet group with dishes that combine the 
hot, sour, sweet & salty flavors of Thai cuisine.  Our hostesses are Barbra Briggs & 
Julie Ginocchio, Susie Lynnes-Parks, Trudy Lesem,  and Linda Larish. Have fun 
researching information on this exotic & tropical country.   Cheers, Darlene 
 

 
GREAT 
DECISIONS  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Our April 21st meeting will be held at the Tahoe City Yacht Club from 10 AM until  
noon.  The topic will be SYRIA'S  REFUGE CRISIS. The moderator will be Jan.    
Potter.  Please bring refreshments, if you are able.  Let Julie Ginocchio know 
if you would like to bring a friend or if you still need a book.  All AAUW members 
are welcome to attend even if you had not signed up originally. 
We meet on the third Tuesday of each month and welcome new members and guests. 
Contact Julie Ginocchio for questions or to obtain the book for 2015:  
dnundergal@ltol.com. 
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INSTITCHES 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
The meeting for April 15, 2015 In Stitches will be held in Reno at the home of 
Dallas Westbrook (a friend of Carol Eyre's) at 11:00.  Dallas will give us a flower 
arranging demonstration.  We should bring our lunch and carpools will be 
arranged.  More details to follow as we get closer.  Hope you will reserve this date 
on your calendar. InStitches generally meets the third Wednesday of each month. 
 

.                                                                    

MEMBERSHIP   

 
Please let Nancy Cline (nhcline@gmail.com) know about any member news that should be recognized 
with a card or note from our branch.   
 

 
CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

(also available on the website at http://northtahoe-ca.aauw.net/)   
       

APRIL 

15: InStitches 
15: Interbranch Meeting 
21: Great Decisions 
28: Book Group 

 
 
 
2014-2015 OFFICERS/BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
The list of officers and directors is posted on the website (www.northtahoe-ca.aauw.net) and included in 
the Member Directory. 

 
            

AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, philanthropy and research. AAUW is 
open to all graduates who hold the associate, RN, baccalaureate or higher degree from a regionally accredited 
college or university. In principle and in practice, AAUW values and seeks a diverse membership. There shall be no 
barriers to full participation in this organization on the basis of gender, race, creed, age, sexual orientation, national 
origin, or disability. Membership is not by invitation. 
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